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Marine Safety B Arthur, Texas

Marine Safety Information Bulletin
51-20
November 13, 2020
PORT CONDITION NORMAL - Calcasieu Waterway

As of 5:00 p.m. November 13, 2020, the Captain of the Port (COTP), Port Arthur has rescinded
Port Condition Recovery as established by MISB 50-20. The Calcasieu Waterway has returned to
normal conditions. All restrictions and reporting requirements related to previous severe weather
events are rescinded.

This notice will be posted on the Coast Guard’s HOMEPORT website at http:/homeport.uscg.mil
and the VTS website at https://www.atlanticarea.uscg.mil/vtsportarthur/. If you have any questions
regarding this notice, please call MSU Port Arthur at (409) 723-6500 or MSU Lake Charles at (337)
912-0073.

N Q. Wihe

M. A. WIKE
Captain, U. S. Coast Guard
Captain of the Port



